
Good	Shepherd	Summer	Camp	
For	children	entering	grades	1-8		

	
Purpose:   
The Good Shepherd Summer Camp will serve the campers and their families by providing; 
during the summer vacation, quality child care in a Christian setting for children entering grades 
one through eight. 
First Day: Tuesday, May 31st       
Last Day:  Friday, August 12th     
Days of operation:  Monday through Friday with the exception of Monday, May 29th (Memorial 
Day) & Monday, July 4th  (Independence Day).  
Daily Hours:  6:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 
Location:   
Lower level of Good Shepherd Lutheran School.  (T.R.A.C.K.S. Area). 
 
Attendance Limit:   
Preference will be given to the enrollment of full-time (5 days per week) summer-long campers. 
 
 
Fees:  Registration   $50.00 (per camper-due with the Registration Form.) 
  
Daily fees per camper  5 days    $150.00   
    4 days    $140.00 
    3 days    $130.00 
    2 days    $100.00 
    1 day    $ 50.00 
 
 
Payment: Weekly charges should be paid in full on or before the first day of the week when the 
camper is planning to attend summer camp. Checks, cash or money orders can be accepted by 
any staff member.   
 
Late pick up fee: $1.00 per minute after the program closes for the day. Late pick-up fees must 
be paid prior to the camper’s next attendance at camp. 
 
Check Return: $20.00 per check for those returned to the program by the bank. Due when 
payment is made for the returned check. 
 
Administration: Day-to-day operations will be the responsibility of Susan Molitor. 
 
Staff: Good Shepherd teachers and Christian adults will make up the staff.   
 
Breakfast: Breakfast hours are between 6:00 and 8:00. Campers are welcome to bring a 
breakfast that does not require refrigeration or heating.   
 
Lunch: Campers are to bring a sack lunch that does not require refrigeration or heating. Drinks 
will be provided.  
 
Snacks: An afternoon snack will be served along with a drink which may be juice, iced tea or 
milk.  
 
 
 



 
 
 
Activities: A mixture of indoor and outdoor, structured and free-play will be offered. A typical 
day will include time for students to play indoor games with other campers, group time for craft, 
computer, and other learning opportunities; outdoor play time, morning and afternoon snack, 
lunch, a quiet time in the early afternoon (great for reading or resting), and periodic day trips and 
special activities. The role God plays in our lives (even during the summer) will be recognized 
through daily prayers, Bible readings, projects and discussions (but no grades or tests!).  All 
students will participate in the Good Shepherd Vacation Bible School.  
 
Dress Code: Campers are asked to wear play clothing with respect to the school dress code: 
closed toed shoes with socks, shorts should extend 3-4” above the top of the knee, girls’ bathing 
suits should be of the one piece design and boys swim wear should fit appropriately.  On 
Wednesdays (Field Trip Day) everyone is asked to wear their camp shirt (provided upon 
registration) or a maroon shirt with or without the Good Shepherd logo.  
 
Other Information: Occasionally we may have days when the children are allowed to bring 
electronic devices, games or even pajamas, but as a general rule we discourage the bringing of 
toys from home. Children will be expected to participate in all camp activities. Other school 
rules governing student conduct apply. 
 
Non-Discrimination: Good Shepherd Lutheran School admits children of any race, gender, 
color, national and ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, programs, and activities generally 
accorded or made available.  It does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national and 
ethnic origin in administration of its educational polices, admissions policies, and other school-
administered programs.  
 
To Enroll Your Child: 
 

1. Stop at the school office or TRACKS to receive enrollment and reservation materials. 
2. Complete the Summer Camp Registration Form. 
3. Specify the days and times the camper will be attending. 
4. Attach your Registration Fee to the summer camp application. 
5. Deliver all of the above with the registration fee and your attendance reservation fee to 

the Good Shepherd School office or Susan Molitor in TRACKS.  
                                 

    All forms must be completed when returned.  If the form is received incomplete, they 
will be returned and your reservation will then be delayed. 

 
You will be notified of acceptance into the camp and confirmation of your reservation. 
 

 
 
 
 

Thank You for Supporting Our Summer 
Camp! 

 


